
MAY 11, 2025 • FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday 5:30 pm 

Sunday 7:30 am, 9:00 am, 
and 11:30 am 

 

Daily Mass 
Monday—Friday 

12:00 Noon  
 

Church Hours 
Monday—Friday 
9:00—4:00 pm 

Thursday until 7:00 pm 

Saturday 
10:00—4:00 pm 

 

Office Hours 
Monday—Friday 
9:00—4:00pm 

~ 
Confessions 

Monday 12:45 pm—2:00 pm 
Thursday 5:00 pm—6:45 pm 
Saturday 3:30 pm—5:00 pm 

 

Evening Prayer 
Wednesday 5:30 pm 

  

Adoration 
Thursday 12:45 pm—7:00 pm 

 

Rosary & Divine Mercy Group 
Saturday 9:00—9:45 am 

 basilica  
of 

 saint 
Andrew 

     631 N. Jefferson St  s Roanoke, Virginia 24016  
540-344-9814  s Fax: 540-344-7879 

 

www.BasilicaofStAndrew.org 
 



 

 
www.basilicaofstandrew.org 
 
 

 

Facebook: “Basilica of Saint Andrew in 
Roanoke, VA” or https://www.facebook/
com/basilicaofstandrewroanoke  
 

 

Free account at Formed.org (Click 
“individuals”, enter your email address, 
then select St. Andrew by Zip code 
(24016) to access your free account!)  

 
Instagram@basilicaofstandrewroanoke 
 

 
 
 
Scan QR code to go directly to our website 

                                                       

Collection Report                                Apr 27                 Apr YTD  
Sunday & Holy Days                       $46,074            $1,400,349 
Maintenance Fund                                 591                  110,466 
Total received                                   46,665              1,510,815 
Total income budgeted                   32,150              1,328,100 
Better (Worse)                                   14,515                  182,715 

 

Thank you for your continued support!   

 
 

PASTORAL STAFF 
 

 

Rector ......................... Very Rev. Kevin L. Segerblom 
 ksegerblom@bofsa.org 

 

Parochial Vicar .....................Rev. William C. Buckley 
 wbuckley@bofsa.org 

 

Deacon…………………………………..Rev. Mr. Dan Derringer 
                                                       dderringer@bofsa.org 
 

    Seminarian…………………………..…...Mr. Brennen McCoy 
                                                           bmccoy@bofsa.org 
      

Minister of Music ......................... Kelly Wheelbarger 
 kwheelbarger@bofsa.org 

 
 

Director of Religious Education ............. Kathy Boyer 
 kboyer@bofsa.org 

 

Pastoral Care Coordinator……………...Kathy McDaniel 
                                          kmcdaniel@bofsa.org 

 
 

    Coordinator of Social Ministry …..Aimee Valenzuela 
 avalenzuela@bofsa.org 

 

Coordinator of Adult Faith Formation….Erik Moledor 
 emoledor@bofsa.org 

 

HS Youth Ministry Coordinator ................ Theo Snow 
  tsnow@bofsa.org 

 

MS Youth Ministry Coordinator…..…….Lori Compton 
 lcompton@bofsa.org 

 

Nursery Coordinator….………………….Danielle Webster 
                                                    dwebster@bofsa.org 

 

 

 
PARISH ADMINISTRATION 

 
 

 Director of Business Administration.... Tim Heffron 
                                          theffron@bofsa.org 

 

Evangelization & Development Coordinator..Larry Levy 
levy@bofsa.org 

 
 

     Parish Secretary…………………………….Jeannie McIntyre 
                                            jmcintyre@bofsa.org 

 
 

Facilities Maintenance Coordinator .. Jimmy Patton 
                                             jpatton@bofsa.org 

V 

   

                                            
  

    

   

  Monday      (12:00 pm)           Bev & Herb Conley V 

  Tuesday                (12:00 pm)                           Maryann Kosty V 

  Wednesday     (12:00 pm)                      Vance Hebda V 

Thursday     (12:00 pm)  Souls in Purgatory most in need V 

  Friday      (12:00 pm)  Souls of those who will die today V 

Saturday           (5:30 pm)                            Kathryn Basti V    

Sunday              (7:30 am)        The people of St. Andrew 

                  (9:00 am)                                    Fred Connell V   

               (11:30 am)                        John Markowski V  

        (3:00 pm) The Vietnamese Community 
 

   V Indicates the Mass Intention is for the  
     repose of the soul of the person(s) listed   

             **denotes Mass with incense 
Please note:  Incense is used after 

 the Thursday Mass during Adoration 
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Online Contribution: Please consider making an 
online contribution supporting the Basilica of St. 
Andrew. 
Visitor to the Parish?  Please consider giving to 
the Basilica of St. Andrew.   
Open the QR code to make a secure online donation. 

 
The Pope:  His  Mission and Task—
Cardinal Gerhard Ludwig Muller, 
former Prefect of the Congregation 
of the Doctrine of the Faith, talks 
about his book. (32 min video) 
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The Basilica of St. Andrew Parish Pastoral Council Nominations 

The Basilica of St. Andrew is seeking nominations from 
our parish for candidates to serve on the Parish Pastoral 
Council.  Candidates must be fully initiated Catholics who 
are regularly practicing their faith.  Council members serve 

a three-year term.  Meetings are generally held on the first Wednesday  
evening of each month from September through June. 

The Council supports the Church’s mission and is advisory to the Pastor, 
providing vision and direction for the parish, establishing pastoral priorities, 
and helping with their implementation. 

You may nominate yourself or another parishioner.  Richmond Diocesan 
Guidelines for Parish Pastoral Councils are available online by searching 
"Called To Serve Richmond Virginia".  

The nomination form can be found on our website at: 

basilicaofstandrew.org/parish-council 

Nominations may be submitted electronically on the Parish website from 
May 12—May 14.  If you cannot submit your nomination electronically, 
please contact the Parish Office on May 14. 
 
 
 
 

Mark your calendars for our annual Vacation Bible School 
at the Basilica of Saint Andrew!  Our wild rollercoaster 
week is June 23—27 from 9:00am—Noon. Our VBS offers 
a thrilling adventure where kids will discover that choosing 
Jesus is the best choice of all!  Registration available NOW 
on the VBS page of our parish website, or call the Parish 
Office at (540) 344-9814 ext. 124. We also have volunteer 
registration open for both Teens and Adults!  
Early Bird registration deadline is May 12. 
 
 

 

Prayers for Pope Francis: In the words of Bishop Knestout, 
"We continue to pray now for this devoted shepherd of the 
Church. We commend his soul to the care of Christ, the Good 
Shepherd. Guided by Pope Francis’ pastoral example, may 
the Church continually make progress in charity, imitating 
more perfectly Christ’s merciful love in all we think, say, and 
do."  

 

 
 

Sunday: Acts 13:14, 43-52/Ps 100:1-2, 3, 5 
(3c)/Rv 7:9, 14b-17/Jn 10:27-30  

Monday: Acts 11:1-18/Ps 42:2-3; 43:3, 4/
Jn 10:1-10 

Tuesday: Acts 11:19-26/Ps 87:1b-3, 4-5, 6-
7/Jn 10:22-30 

Wednesday: Acts 1:15-17, 20-26/Ps 113:1-
2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8/Jn 15:9-17  

Thursday: Acts 13:13-25/Ps 89:2-3, 21-22, 
25 and 27/Jn 13:16-20 

Friday: Acts 13:26-33/Ps 2:6-7, 8-9, 10-
11ab/Jn 14:1-6 

Saturday: Acts 13:44-52/Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 
3cd-4/Jn 14:7-14 

Next Sunday: Acts 14:21-27/Ps 145:8-9, 10
-11, 12-13 (see 1)/Rv 21:1-5a/Jn 13:31-
33a, 34-35 

Melody Hollingsworth, Camden 
Thepsimuong, Mike Stritmater, 
Ann Rickards, Anna Black, Maria 
Nguyen Thi Linh, Trinh Tran, 
Bernard Nicholas, Raymond 

Ortiz, Mary Anderson, Sarah Rudolph, Tatiana 
Cooper, Robert Fulgaro, Matthew Crofton, 
Cecil Black, Theresa Biggs, Joseph Mendez, 
Terri Ast, Laura Grace, Jim O’Connor, Jane 
Lee Baker, Danielle Moore, Madeline Grace, 
Kiersten Dombrowsky, Nick Hiler, Sandy 
Blessard, Jennifer Midkiff, Al Greyson, Robin 
Boggs, Elizabeth Witherspoon, Leon Vinci, 
Lisa Spicher, Chad Lafon, Pat Shelor, 
McKenzie Anderson, Lucian Metayer, Linda 
Benda, Ed Mayer, Karen Garnand, Kevin 
Guardado, Dara Hawkins, Robin Roth, Stuart 
Hakanson, Mark Pyrak,, Mary Louise Nackley, 
Hazel Constantino, John Howard, Mary Ann 
Crock, Ellie Kaufman, Rani Wood, Christine 
Smith, Virginia Warnack, Andy Clark, 
Cathy Flynn, Kohlton Griffith, Teri Burks, 
and Raine Walters.  

 

Remember in your prayers these parishioners and family members who are 
actively serving our country in the military: John Sinclair, Mackenzie Rodgers,     
Brenna Rodgers, Jacob Kiltz, Cole Hartman, Maximilian Ochalek, James 
Cooper Fennell, Timothy Dayton, Katherine Dayton, Jonathan Dayton, Alex 
Boyer, Joe Nuñez, Stephen Kavanaugh, Patrick Bennett, Samuel Edward,  

Joseph Kelly, James Kelly, Jake Vogel, Mason Alexander, Reeve Alexander, Giovanni  
Allen, Molly Wharton, Lee Hansen, Elton Darren  Lewis, Joel Brian, Matthew Allen Crofton, 
Joseph Lavinder, Chris Bennett,  Gilman Fortin, Brendan Carroll, James Dilling, Reuben 
Flores, David Jacobs, Robert Clifford, Michael Joslin, Dillon Sims, Kyle Norris, Jarred 
Shockey, Will Klos, Mark Buchy, Frank Jacob Dowie, Joshua Davis, Marcus Ollie, Steven 
Jeremy Ayers, Jacob Brookshier, Ches Mitchell, Tommy Nichols, Allen Palumbo, Michael 
Nghia-Nguyen, Joseph Amos, Timothy Brady, Brian Conlan,  Michael Dale Davis, John 
Downs, William Farmer, Josh Ford, Jamie Guilliams, John Hinkel, Stephanie Lynn Holliday, 
Anthony Huff, Jarrod Huff, Herbert Jones, Michael Keller, Jeffrey Robert Klein, Matthew 
McCorkel, Colin McGuire,  Pamela T. Schmecht, Joe Spegele and  Dustin  Stewart. 

 
For working conditions - Let us 
pray that through work, each 
person might find fulfillment, 
families might be sustained 
in dignity, and that society 
might be humanized.  
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Roanoke Valley College Students 
Looking for fellowship with fellow 
Catholic college students and    
opportunities for conferences and 
retreats in the diocese and beyond? 
Reach out to Constance for more information at: 
roanoke.ccm@gmail.com. 
 
 
  

Prayer Warriors Needed Roanoke College 
Campus Ministry is in need of dedicated prayer 
intercessors for the fruitfulness of this much 
needed ministry. Prayer is power! It is dedicated 
prayer that allows our work to be fruitful, so 
we need you. This ministry can be done entirely 
from home. It is open to anyone, and is also a 

great ministry for those who are homebound or in nursing 
homes. You simply need to pray each day for Fr. Danny 
Cogut, Fr. Andrews Mensah, the CCM coordinator 
(Constance Hull), the students, and for Roanoke College 
and all of our Catholic college students in the Roanoke Valley. 
Please reach out to Constance Hull at: 

roanoke.ccm@gmail.com for more information.  

Thank you for praying for us! Frank Parater, pray for us. 

Give the Gift of Prayer: Consider praying a Holy Hour with 
Our Lord in Eucharistic Adoration for the intentions of a 
friend, family member, or clergy member. 

Spiritual Offering cards are available on the table set up in 
the commons during our regular Thursday afternoon Adoration 
time. After completing your Holy Hour, fill out the Spiritual  
Offering card and give it to the person you remembered in 
prayer for their encouragement and consolation. 

 

Eucharistic Adoration at St. Andrew:  During the 
National Eucharistic Revival, from June 2022-
June 2025, consider spending time with Our Lord 
in Eucharistic Adoration.  Pray for Our Lord to 
increase your faith in His real presence and in His 
unfailing love and mercy. It is an ideal time for 

the  family to come for prayer and Confession. All ages are 
welcome. Come be with the Lord!  

For more information on the National Eucharistic Revival, go 
to our website:  

https://basilicaofstandrew.org/eucharistic-revival-1. 

Adoration begins after the noon Mass, every Thursday, and ends 
with Benediction at 6:45pm. Confessions on Thursday are from 
5:00—6:30pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

Become a registered member of the Basilica of St. Andrew!   
Registering in your  parish is a declaration of your desire to 
be part of a Catholic community and make a commitment 
to the life of that specific  parish!  The benefits of being a 
registered parishioner include:  you are able to get a Letter 
of Good Standing from the Pastor to be a Sponsor or God 
Parent, you can to serve on Parish Council or on church 
boards, you can be considered for a Catholic discount at a 
Catholic School, you will have the opportunity to celebrate 
your wedding at the Basilica, you will also receive an end of 
the year tax statement. Maybe you have attended St. Andrew 
for years and have not officially registered.  Now is a great 
time and it’s quick and easy!  Register in person at the    
Parish Office or online at: 

https://www.bofsa.org/parish-registration-form.   
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As iron sharpens iron, so one man  sharpens another.  
~Proverbs 27:17 

 

Schedule change: Our Wednesday morning Men’s Rosary 
group is changing its meeting time for the summer. Watch 
this space for more information and a new schedule that 
will start next week.  

 

 

Our Saturday Morning Men’s Group is on break for the 
summer. Watch this space in the fall for information on a 
new meeting schedule.  
 

 
Our That Man Is You group has finished its 
spring program. Men, join us in a celebration 
at:  
            Twisted Track Brew Pub 
            Tuesday, May 13 from 6:00 – 8:00pm 
  
Haven’t been to any TMIY meetings? Join us anyway and 
see what it’s about!  For more information, please contact 
Jordan at miller.jordanm@icloud.com. 
  
 

 

The Men of St. Andrew’s (MenSA) will next 
meet Tuesday, June 3 at 7:07pm. Note the 
change in date from our usual last Tuesday of 
the month.  
 

Contact Erik at emoledor@bofsa.org with questions or to 
get added to our email list.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Our new study began May 6, but it’s not too 
late to join our new study of Bishop Robert 
Barron’s The Strangest Way: Walking the 
Christian Path. We meet Tuesdays, 6:30 - 7:30 
pm in the classroom. Please purchase the 

book on your own.  For more information and to register, 
visit: 
basilicaofstandrew.org/theology-Tuesdays.  

“Whatever Christianity is, it is something strange.” - Bishop 
Robert Barron 

 

 

Want to learn more about Catholicism? Interested in 
joining the Church? Want to get Confirmed?  

Go to: 

basilicaofstandrew.org/becoming-catholic-rcia 
and submit the contact information form or 
email Erik at emoledor@bofsa.org.  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Are you a Catholic young adult seeking community and faith
-centered fun?  LOYAL is for you! We come together to grow 
in faith and build friendships while keeping Christ at the    
center. From small groups to hikes, sports, and dinners; 
there's something for everyone. Ready to connect and live 
your faith with purpose?  
 

Visit basilicaofstandrew.org/loyal and fill out the form. 

SAMs (St. Andrew Moms): SAMs is the     
umbrella group for different activities for Catholic 
Mothers (no matter your stage in mother-
hood: young mom, grandma, spiritual mom, 
mom-to-be) at St. Andrew in Roanoke.  If 
you'd like to receive emails and updates of upcoming 
SAMs events, please email Kris at kalevy63@gmail.com.  

 

 

Volunteers needed for the 7 Loaves Ministry! 
The 7 Loaves Ministry has been active at 
St. Andrew since 2018 and has helped    
numerous families by providing short 
term meal support during challenging 

times such as illness, death of a loved one, or a new baby! 
The volunteer commitment is to provide a meal once a 
month or at least twice a year as your schedule permits.  If 
you love to cook, this could be a perfect fit for you.   If you 
don’t love to cook then a store bought meal is just as          
welcomed and appreciated. For more information and to get 
involved, go to: 

https://basilicaofstandrew.org/7-loaves-ministry  



 
 
 

 

Sunday (10:00 am) Christian Initiation 

 (3:00 pm)Vietnamese May Crowning practice 

 (3:00 pm) Vietnamese choir practice 

Monday (5:30 pm) SVDP Prayer 

 (6:15 pm) Evening Prayer  

 (6:30 pm) Bible Study 

 (7:00 pm) ENDOW 

Tuesday (1:00 pm) Ladies Game Day 

 (6:30 pm) Theology Tuesday 

Wednesday (5:30 pm) Evening prayer 

 (6:00 pm) MSYG 

 (7:00 pm) Liturgy Committee meeting 

Thursday (10:00 am) Bible Study 

 (6:30 pm) Bible Study 

 (6:30 pm) OCIA class 

Saturday (9:00 am) Rosary 

 (8:00 pm) Vietnamese Choir 

 (8:00 pm)Vietnamese May Crowning practice 

Sunday (10:00 am) Christian Initiation 

 (10:15 am) Christian Initiation for Children 
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Roanoke Catholic School is seeking a full-time High School 
Science Teacher for the 2025-2026 school year. 

Qualified candidates will possess a Virginia Department of 
Education license in the appropriate areas.  Interested  candidates 
should send a resume and email of interest to Gemma Booth, 
Dean of Faculty at gbooth@roanokecatholic.com. 
 

 

Host families needed for exchange students:   
International students who wish to attend Roanoke 
Catholic School are in need of host families.  If 
you are interested in hosting a student, please 
contact MJ Sullivan at (540) 816-9643 or Anna 
Marie Sullivan at (540) 816-0711.   

Learn more at https://host.yfu.org/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mary’s Haven needs help! Due to expanding demand, we 
are in need of part-time (a few hours, 1-2 days per 
week) volunteers to fill Assistant Director positions. The 
areas of need include administrative support, and     
occasional support with shopping and transportation.    

Mary’s Haven in Roanoke provides shelter, care, and 
loving support up to 3 years for women in need who 
find themselves in an unexpected pregnancy, and who 
are committed to carrying their babies to term.  

Please contact Dorothy at (540) 397-3963, or email: 

dcmchooselife@gmail.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gainsboro Neighborhood Block Party:  This annual celebration 
is Saturday, May 17 from 11:00am—2:00pm.  It will be  
centered in front of the Gainsboro Library.  As we are a 
large presence in this neighborhood, St. Andrew will once 
again have a table setup at the Block Party filled with    
information about our parish and our activities.  Come  
enjoy the music, the many activities and the people of 
Gainsboro.  See you there! 

SAVE THE DATE! Saturday, June 21 is our 
Sleep in Heavenly Peace Bed Build. We have 
partnered with Sleep in Heavenly Peace 
Roanoke for a bed build to help children in 
our community.  For details, contact Brian 
Connell (blconnell76@gmail.com).   
 
Please visit our website at: 
  
https://standrewsva.org/sleepinheavenlypeace)  


